Apple Creek Homeowners Association (210) 557-9477 gnmc@sbcglobal.net

2008 ID Card Stickers

In 2007 we began issuing each
resident an ID card instead of generic pool
passes. Each year your ID card will be
updated for the current year. As long as
your assessment is current, one person from
your household can bring your ID cards to
the clubhouse and have them updated for
2008 on any of the following dates:

Wednesday April 9" 6pm - 7pm (prior to
Board Meeting)

Sunday April 13" noon - 2pm

Saturday April 26" 2pm - 4pm
Wednesday May 7™ 6pm - 7pm (prior to
Board Meeting)

Saturday May 10" 2pm - 4pm

If you do not have an ID card, forms will be
mailed out shortly. If you have lost or
misplaced your ID card, please contact
Victoria at 557-9477.

Apple Creek Garage Sale

The annual community garage sale
will be held on Saturday, April 12™, from
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Ads will be placed
in the paper the weekend before to
advertise the event.

Now is the time to get everything
together, since hopefully you took full
advantage of the free brush pick-up and
now have extra space to organize.

Remember, in order to have a
garage sale on your premises, you must
get a permit from the city. HEB Business
Center is an easy way to do this.

This event is an annual event,
corresponding to Pheasant Creek’s garage
sale, in order to get the most potential
buyers.

Monthly Meeting Change

Starting this month, Apple
Creek’s monthly meetings will
change to the first Wednesday of
the month at 7:00 p.m. We are
changing this to accommodate our
new board members.

Mark your calendars for
Wednesday, April 9" as our next
monthly meeting. We will meet at
the clubhouse as usual.

Clean-up Day April 5%

We will be holding a spring clean-up day for
the common areas of Apple Creek. This will take
place Saturday, April 5, from 10:00 a.m. to
around noon. It would be wonderful to get some
little jobs done that would neaten up the whole
area.

Things we would like to do include power
washing the side of the clubhouse, possibly
repairing some wallpaper in the clubhouse,
corraling rocks from the playground back into the
playground area, refilling the sand bags, and
painting the lettering on the Apple Creek signs.

Thank you ahead of time for helping out
and making our neighborhood look wonderful!




